
Please contact the Outreach Team:
NORTHERN ARIZONA PARTNERS
PROJECT HOTLINE: 928-275-2382

https://www.prescottvalley-az.gov/1356/Glassford-Hill-Road-Enhancement-Projecthttps://www.prescottvalley-az.gov/1356/Glassford-Hill-Road-Enhancement-Project

About the Project: 
Work continues on Glassford Hill Road 
between Veterans Way and Main Street 
(northbound) and will remain in place, 
when school starts this week.

The Town of Prescott Valley encourages 
families, student drivers and the traveling 
public to plan ahead, allow extra travel 
time to get to and from school and use 
caution through the work zone. Drivers are 
encouraged to be alert for additional traffic 
through the work zone and be alert for 
construction personnel and equipment. 

The first phase will continue along 
Glassford Hill Road and until the 
final paving is complete, travel lanes 
are uneven. One lane will be open 
(northbound only) as work continues. 
Minimal delays are expected and alternate 
routes are clearly marked throughout the 
work zone. 

The project outreach team is here if 
you have any concerns, or questions 
throughout the project. 
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Traffic on or trying to access 
Lakeshore Drive will need to follow 
the posted detour routes.

https://www.prescottvalley-az.gov/1356/Glassford-Hill-Road-Enhancement-Projecthttps://www.prescottvalley-az.gov/1356/Glassford-Hill-Road-Enhancement-Project
VISIT: 

OR scan QR code for additional project information.
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